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o POST OFFICE BOX 376, FAIR LAWN, NEW JERSEY - 07410 =

; ot Tel: 201-794-5304
Alan Neggia, CPWM, Superintendent Fax: 201-703-4248

Department of Public Works
E-Mail: DPW@fairlawn.org

Dear Homeowner:

In accordance with Ordinance #241.24 we are requesting that you go to the Department of Public
Works office or call 201-794-5326 or 201-794-5304 to make an appointment to have the water
service valves located by your water meter inspected. The valve before and after the water meter

must be a working ball valve as shown below:

After the inspection is complete, depending upon the working condition of the valves, the
inspector will sign this letter if the valves are in operating condition and you will then give this
letter to the Building Department. If the valves are not in operating condition, you will be
required to have them replaced. The inspector will then sign this letter upon your compliance

with this ordinance.

If you have any questions, please call the Department of Public Works at 201-794-5326 or 5304.

Thank you,

Borough of Fair Lawn Water Department

Water Dept. Inspector Signature:

Date:

Address:
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